
 
April 27, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairwoman  

Committee on Appropriations  

United States House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member  

Committee on Appropriations  

United States House of Representatives  

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for South Texas College Nursing and Allied Health Professionals in 

fiscal year 2023.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is South Texas College, located at 3201 W. Pecan 

Blvd., McAllen, TX 78501.  

The funding would be used to expand the Healthcare Focused Shorter Certificate Degrees, Non-

Credit, Upskill/Re-skill Current Healthcare Practitioners, and Enhance Instructional 

Technology.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 Sincerely,  
 

 
 

Vicente Gonzalez 

Member of Congress 

 
 


